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From: Ben Schiffer [bschiffer@wwcengineering.com]
Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2013 4:19 PM
To: Moore, Johari; Saxton, John
Cc: Waldron, Ashley; Mike Griffin
Subject: Ross Project, Letter from EPAR8 to WDEQ/WQD
Attachments: EPAR8 to WQD_ExemptionApproval.pdf

John and Johari-- 
I hope this email reaches you both well. Please see the attached letter sent to Kevin Frederick with 
WDEQ/WQD and copied to Mark Rogaczewski with WDEQ/LQD. Let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Ben 
--  

 
 
Benjamin J. Schiffer, PG 
WWC Engineering 
1849 Terra Ave. 
Sheridan, WY 82801 
Ph. (307) 672-0761 ext. 148 
fax (307) 674-4265 
www.wwcengineering.com 
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